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Dates for your diary… 

 27/09/2023 Year 5 trip to 
Chester 

 27/09/2023 Workout 
Wednesday! 

 29/09/2023 Macmillan Cof-
fee Morning & cake stall after 
school 

 5/10/2023– Kingsway open 
evening. 

Prospect Vale Gazette 

Class Pupil of the week Star of the week 

Nursery Brody Ayzah 

Reception Siam George S 

Year One Aaliyah Eesa Q 

Year Two Jonah Aahil 

Year Three Delilah P Ayaan N 

Year Four Ayeesha Ruby 

Year Five Emi Polly 

Year Six Ayza Rahym 

Thank you to everyone that has given their feedback regarding our 
first newsletter that went out last week and for also getting in touch 
regarding our recent Ofsted report! The Ofsted report is now on our 
website along with the letter from us and the Chair of Governors. 
Please access this via our school website within the Performance tab. 

Message from the 
EYFS team: 

Struggling to log onto 
Tapestry?  

Do you need help with 
viewing your child's work 
at school?  

The EYFS Team are hold-
ing a drop in session on  

Thursday 28th September 
from 3.20pm to 
3.50pm to assist you with 
any queries.  

Please come along! 

Friendly Reminder 

Autumn is on it’s way, and due to the change in weather can 
we remind parents and carers to make sure that all children 
bring a coat to school. Can you also check that everything is 
named so if anything is misplaced it can be found and sent 
back home quickly and that children are bringing their PE 
kits to school. Thank you. 

Message from Mrs Hall: 
Calling all Nursery & Reception Parents! 
Come to the school Hall on Wednesday 27th September at 2.45pm and join us 
and your children for a Wednesday workout! 

This is a quick 20 minute 'Spin the wheel' fun, active session to end the 
day :) 

You do not need to wear any special active wear- just come along and have 
some fun! 

There will be sessions for KS1, Lower KS2 and Upper KS2 in the coming weeks 
so WATCH THIS SPACE or check the website calendar for dates. 

Who has impressed 
us this week? 
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                 Join us for our Macmillan Coffee Morning! 

On the morning of the 29th of September we are hosting a Macmillan Coffee morn-
ing. We would love to see you there! If you wanted to donate or make a cake, please 
bring them into school on Thursday 28th of September. Please can we have no nuts in 
any of the items, especially walnuts. The coffee morning will be held in the Hall from 
9am onwards. It would be lovely if parents and carers could join us and enjoy some 

yummy bakes whilst donating to a wonderful cause. 

 

Online Safety  

The NSPCC has some brilliant information about keeping children safe online. They have re-
sources for parents, online safety guides, they have a newsletter you can sign up to, so you 
can access frequent information directly into your inbox. They have also just had the ‘Online 
Safety Bill’ passed, which means laws surrounding children online are much stricter. To read 
more about this or about online safety in general, please visit their website.  

 

National Fitness Day! 

On Wednesday morning each child 
from year 1– 6 took part in a 20 
minute workout for national fit-
ness day. All children and teach-

ers loved the extra activity! 
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